
 
 

 

 

 

Town of Enfield 
Planning Board 
74 Lockehaven Road 
Enfield, New Hampshire 03748 
VOICE 603-632-4067  * FAX 603-632-7391 
EMAIL  communitydevelopment@enfield.nh.us 

 
 

 

TOWN OF ENFIELD 

PLANNING BOARD 

 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that, at the next regular meeting of the Enfield Planning Board to be held on 

Wednesday, April 24, 2013, 7:00 PM at the Enfield Public Works Facility (74 Lockehaven Road), 

the following hearings are scheduled: 

 

I. Steven M. & Rachel M. Paro and Mark T. Huntley will apply for a Boundary Line 

Adjustment between their two lots (Tax Map 16, Lot 22 & Tax Map 16, Lot 23) 

located on Ibey Road and Canaan Road (a/k/a Mud Pond Road) in the Residential 

Five (R5) Zoning District. They propose to annex +/- 13.9 acres from lot 16-22 to 

lot 16-23. If the application is accepted as complete, the final hearing will be held 

the same night. 

 

 

The public, abutters, and other affected parties or their agent(s) are invited to attend. Plans are 

available for inspection at Enfield Planning/Zoning Office. 

 

 

Nathan Miller, AICP 

Acting Town Planner 

 

 

POSTED: April 10, 2013 

 

    


